Toowoomba Trades Hall Board

19a Russell Street Toowoomba

President: Chris McGaw Vice President: Ray Hingst Secretary: Zeb Sugden

Mobile: 0409 700 565

14 October 2019

Sharon Price rsm Transition Project Officer PO Box 1518 North Sydney, 2060

Email: sharon.price@catholicreligious.org.au

Dear Sharon,

Could you please pass on our thanks to the Justice Committee and the CRA President for their leadership in preparing a submission to the Senate Inquiry for the 20190828 Ensuring Integrity Bill 2019.

Both the Toowoomba Trades Hall Board and the Queensland Council of Unions (Toowoomba Branch) delegates support the submission and eagerly await the outcomes of the submission.

Yours sincerely,

Zeb Sugden Secretary

Toowoomba Trades Hall Board / Qld Council of Unions (Toowoomba Branch)